












June 2, 2007
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Steve Pan

MFJ Enterprises, Inc.

300 Industrial Park Road

Starkville, MS 39759

Dear Steve Pan,

The 42nd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention will be held the weekend of October 13-14, 2007.   MFJ is a major supplier in the ham radio industry, and we would like very much to feature you at our hamfest.
The Melbourne Hamfest has become the second largest in Florida after Orlando.  It is held at the Melbourne Auditorium and we typically have 1200-1500 attendees.  I talked to you at the Orlando Hamcation, and I know that Dave Frey, one of our local club members, has also discussed this hamfest with you over the years.  

Attached is a floor plan for the inside area.  The tables that start with alphabetic numbers are commercial tables.  The three vendor areas just inside the main entrance from table F1 through O2 are typically occupied by AES Orlando, TEDCO and CT Morgan. I know from attending many hamfests that you have a specific configuration that you prefer for your booth.  We will work with you to obtain a configuration that meets your needs. We could take an area in a side room like where we have swap tables 136-149 and turn it into a commercial booth, or we could work with you on another area of the main room.  Commercial tables are $80 per table. These eight foot tables include back drop curtains, table skirts and electric outlets.  Commercial vendors are also asked to contribute a door price for the hamfest.  We would like to work with you to feature MFJ as a major vendor at this hamfest.   
We hope that you will give favorable consideration to attending the Melbourne Hamfest.  If you have any questions, you can contact us via email at hamfest2007@pcars.org. You can also call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman






[image: image1.png]Platinum
Coast
_Amateur

Radio
Society




